


and schedules were discussed in more detail. Holcombe will check on bus stop shelters.
Watershed pre-proposal would likely involve talking to Mark Taussig to find out what the
planning is for that issue on our campus. Implementation of a system is what has failed to
take place, due to various issues, but predominantly it is that the solutions are costly to both
the University and City. Wood will take on the watershed item. It was recommended to speak
with Stacy Hutchinson about the watershed issue as well as Mark Taussig. Jim Sherow will be
asked to work on the Marlatt property. More/better busses (how many do we have currently,
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